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COMMONWEALTH DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC PROSECUTIONS  

Question No. 223  

 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 14 February 2006: 
 
If you are able, please advise the Committee when the Kaye case: 
 
a) Was first referred to your office? 

b) How long the case has taken to be resolved? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
(a) An incomplete brief was received by the DPP on 15 November 2004 and was considered.  
Further material was referred to the DPP in August 2005 and November 2005. 
 
(b) Charges were issued against Mr Kaye on 8 December 2005. 
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